Lupane State University

Building Communities through Knowledge

NOTICE TO ALL 2024 GRADUANDS

The University wishes to inform all Graduands that the 2024

Graduation Ceremony has been moved to Saturday, 9
November 2024. Graduands and Guests should be seated

by 0800hours. The venue and time remain unchanged.

Thank you.
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